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To the House Committee  

Re: SB 777 

 Dear members , I am writing today to express my opposition to SB 777. The bill as 

presented should not proceed out of committee. It is flawed and inappropriate to (x 5) 

compensation for loss of cattle beyond the market value. Which has for years been 

the reasonable economic appropriation. The wolves have been maligned to a point of 

dangerous tipping point. Since their reintroduction, there is demonstrable evidence 

that the health of animal herds and flora have improved. I respectfully request that 

this bill not proceed as written. 

Mitch Williams 

Brightwood, Oregon 


